



March 30, 2005

Bill Nittler 108 El Mundo Rd. Belen, NM 97002

Dear Bill:

Yes, according to the information that you mailed to us, you indeed were listening to KCNZ/KDNZ 1650, in Cedar Falls, Iowa on March 23rd 2005. The programs you have listed are the programs that KCNZ did carry at the time of your reception of our signal. This is letter of verification from our station and we hope that this will complete what you need from us! Thanks for listening and we hope you will be able to tune in and enjoy us in the future!

You can find all our programming schedules on our website, <u>www.kcnzam.com</u> and you can also email us at <u>kcnz@kcnzam.com</u> with any questions.

This winter must have had good atmospheric conditions, as I have been bombarded with reception reports! It's just amazing that our station can get picked up in different countries and in different states!

Good luck with your hobby, and I will look forward to hearing from you again!

Janelle Rench

Office Manager

KCVM 96.1 FM/KCNZ 1650 AM